WORLD ACADEMIA IN SUPPORT OF THE FREEDOMS OF THE UKRAINIAN NATION 
Dear Colleagues:
 
We, the members of Ukrainian academia ask for your support in the struggle of the Ukrainian nation for progress of civilized society and values of the democratic world.
The results of the second round of the presidential elections held on November 21, 2004, have been violently and impudently falsified by the current corrupted government. The falsifications have been witnessed by the international observers from the EU, OSCE, US, ENEMO and other countries and organizations that have been present here. As a result of falsification and lies, our nation has raised up in its democratic right to protect the rule of law and civic society.       
If you are the member of the academic institution please submit this letter to the university board for the joint university support. 
If you are one of the Ukrainian scholars studying or researching abroad please submit this letter to the management of the institution you are currently working with. 
 
 
If you support the above statements:
 
1) Please sign and send the attached letter (WORLD ACADEMIA IN SUPPORT OF THE FREEDOMS OF THE UKRAINIAN NATION) via e-mail or fax to the political and media institutions of your country.
 
2) Please send the copies to the Ukrainian governmental and presidential authorities 
         http://www.president.gov.ua/eng/feedback/
         portal@kmu.gov.ua
 
3) Also, if possible post, the attached letter on the front page of your institution web-site expressing your institution’s support.
 
 
Academician Myroslav Popovych,
Head of the Institute of Philosophy
of the Academy of Sciences of Ukraine
 
Academician Ivan Dzyuba,
Head of the T.Shevchenko 
National Award Committee.  
 
 
Dr. Vyacheslav Bryukhovetskyy,
President of the National University 
of “Kyiv-Mohyla Academy” 
 
